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Message from the Pro-Vice Chancellor 

 

A very warm welcome to you all! I am happy to extend my warm greetings to you all and 

congratulate the whole team of Bangladesh Journal of Agriculture and Life Science (BJALS) for 

successfully launching the inaugural issue of the Journal (Volume-1 Issue-1, June 2020). Journal 

has been graced with the presence of esteemed Editorial Board and I am sure that their valuable 

guidance and support will always be a lifeline for the successful working of the Journal.  

 

It is a great privilege for me to assume the role of Editor-in-Chief of BJALS. Dr. Saleha Jasmine 

took initiative to launch this new journal and has given all the energy required to obtain the best 

possible start. I extend my regards to her for her effort, dedication and overall vision in insisting 

on the promotion of a unique journal in this field. 

Finally, I would like to believe that BJALS will make a history in the field of Agriculture and 

Life Science. 
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